
WiSUMMER - 

LAKE OAKLAND HEIGHTS ASSOCIATION
 

PROMOTING FUN AND A COMMUNITY SPIRIT 

JANUARY ACTIVITIES 
There is snow shoveling, ice 
flying either by car or by feet, 
ice skating, snowmobiling, ice 
fishing and sitting by the fire. 
 
No Ladies Auxiliary this month 
 
Tuesday, Jan. 20 at 7:00pm 
Board Meeting at the home of Lee 
and Paulette Howell on Embarcadero 
 
FEBRUARY  ACTIVITIES 
Tuesday, Feb. 10 at 6:30 pm  
Ladies Auxiliary Dinner Out 
Contact Pam Pope (673-1802) for 
information. 
 
Tuesday, Feb. 17 at 7:00pm 
Board Meeting at the home of 
Carolyn Bree on 
Breaker 
 
Saturday, Feb. 28 at 1:00 
Snowmen Building down at 
the beach, weather per- 
mitting. Call Carolyn Bree 
(673-5347)for information. 
                                            

WHAT’S GOING ON THIS WINTER 

Results of the Christmas 
House Decorating Contest  
1. Best Window – Tim and 

Terissa Daly on Embarcadero 
 
2. Best Yard – Mary Lou and 

Don Osborne on Breaker 
 
3. Best Overall – Roseann and 

Tom May on Main 
 
 

JAN/FEB - 2009

There will be room in the next LOHA 
Newsletter to put in more pictures.   
E-mail them to Nancy Murray at 
nancymurray20@sbcglobal.net. 

competition 

Daly 



THESE ARE THE PEOPLE IN YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD 
 

 
 

 
 

SERVICES OFFERED BY RESIDENCE OF LOHA 
Carolyn Andrews (674-4303) – babysitting 
Jason Babcock (248-230-6601,2) does meticulous 
   pressure washing 
Jessica Baker (673-9734) is an Avon Representative 
   Call her for the most recent booklet. 
Carol Leonard (420-7957) - your neighborhood  
   Town and Country Real Estate Agent 
Bob Majka (618-9652) - handyman services at 
reasonable prices.  Estimates given. 
Ken Mattheis owns Hank’s Fly Fishing at 1015 S. 
   Baldwin Rd in Lake Orion  (248-393-1500) 
Cliff Miller (673-8346)– scissors, knives, mower  
   blade sharpening 
Darryl  Moore (673-5347) turns pictures into DVDs 
Nancy Murray (674-7036) – customizes candy  
   wrappers for any occasion 
Paige Murray (674-7036) – babysitting, dog and  
   house watching 
Tami Rossman (673-1184) is an independent  
   Beauty Consultant for Mary Kay Cosmetics 
Faith and Kimberly Woolslayer (674-1671) do baby 
sitting and pet sitting 

The LOHA Newsletter is made available in print through the Waterford Church of Christ. 

ITEMS FOR SALE 
Don’s Hot Pepper Powder 
personally formulated for 
chili and such, $6.00 a jar. 
E-mail Don Osborne at  
ozmi@sbcglobal.net. 
Entertainment Center 
(walnut stain) $125.00. Call 
Sue Miller- 673-8346    
Basketball Hoop on a Stand 
$50.00.  Call Cindy Andrews 
674-4303 

2009 LOHA BOARD
MEMBERS 

President – Gordon Woolslayer 
(674-1671) 
Vice-president – Tim Daly  
(673-7731) 
Secretary – Carolyn Bree  
(673-5347) 
Treasurer – Lynn Woolslayer 
(674-1671) 
Boating Director – Lou Tiernan 
(618-0515) 
Expeditor – Lee Howell  
(673-8989) 
Legal – Don Osborne   
(674-3690) 
Promotional – Sharon Gwin 
(674-3305) 
Social – Pam Pope (673-1802) 
Safety – Mark & Nancy Murray 
(674-7036

 
THUMBS UP 
Thumbs up to  
all those who 
help their neighbors by 
taking them their mail, 
shoveling their driveway 
and sidewalk, getting the 
newspaper to them, 
checking on them to be 
sure that they are all right 
and by calling them once 
in a while. 

OUR DEEPEST 
SYMPATHY 

goes out to Kevin and 
Ann Baker on Mariner in 
the loss of their son, 
Mitchell. 

Nancy Murray will be doing the Newsletter 
starting in January 2009.  Please contact her 
for interviews, services, announcements, etc. 
Her phone number is 674-7036 and e-mail 
address is nancymurray20@sbcglobal.net. 
Bethany Neldrett is still the Webmaster.  If 
you have additional pictures to be put on the 
website, e-mail them to her at 
<webmaster@lohpa.com>. GET WELL WISHES 

We wish Nancy Murray, 
Gordon Woolslayer and 
Val Walter a speedy 
recovery from their recent 
surgeries.  We also wish 
Paul and Gerry Ish better 
health in this New Year.  

Terissa and Tim Daly have lived on Embarcadero since 1984. Tim and Terissa grew up in Waterford. Tim 
attended Della Lutes, Pierce and the old Waterford Township High School. Terissa attended Waterford’s 
Grayson, Pierce and Kettering. Tim is the present LOHA vice-president. Both have served on the LOHA Board 
in every capacity except Legal Director. They reared two children, a boy and a girl. They have one grandson 
(age 5) and one step granddaughter (age 9). They have two more grandsons on the way, one by each of 
their children. Their grandson enjoys going down to the beach with grandma and grandpa. Tim has been a 
telecommunication technician for 17 years. Terissa is a vocational counselor. They both enjoy living in this 
neighborhood. 
The Neldrett family has lived at the corner of Aquarina and Walton for the last 30 years. Tim’s mother 
Sue (who passed away in 1995) was part of the Ladies Auxiliary.  Tim spent his childhood here, attending 
Waterford schools for grades K-12. Tim and Bethany moved into the home in 2005 after the passing of his 
father, Joe. They now share it with four cats and are slowly renovating the home and rehabbing the yard. Tim 
is an Instructor at the American Red Cross National Testing Lab in Detroit.  Bethany works from home as a 
freelance web designer (www.bydesignwebservices.com) and helps to design and maintain the LOHA    
                             website.  Tim and Bethany share a passion for hockey.  Both are roller hockey  
                             goaltenders, which is how they met. They’ve been married for four and a half years now 
                             and still make quite a goaltending duo.  Bethany also loves coaching youth teams,  
                             reading by the lake and walking in the subdivision.  


